
Are you interested in becoming an FEI 
Endurance Official? 

  

The Northern Endurance Union would like to 
present an FEI Course on the 9th of FEBRUARY 
2013 at Onderstepoort with JOHN ROBERTSON 
(Great Britain) as Course Director 

  

Anyone can attend! NOT only those who have 
already done courses! 

  

Please forward your details should you be interested 
in participating so that arrangements can be 
forwarded to you. 
  

Demand will determine costs, so please respond to 
reduce the cost per candidate. 
  

Please send your details to: 
susanwilhelm@lantic.net  ASAP of skakel Shanie 
Fourie 0812500131 

 


